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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th September, 19035,

Dear Sir,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 17th instant respecting the $.,5,"LA CRE CENTA", and

) . ’ o / e ‘ ‘ = ¢ :
in reply thereto I am directed to state that the fracture

referred to by the Society's Surveyor at Falmouth in
Septeniber, 1928, is the same fracture which is referred te by
Mrl.Munro at Barry in September, 1930, the apparent difference
being only a difference in terms used.

If further condirmation is desired regarding this
matter, I shall be much obliged if you will kindly forward a
copy of the shell expansion plan referred to by you, as there
is no shell plan in this Office.

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Solicitor,
Solicitort's Department,
Board of Trade,
Great George Street,




